
Council Order: 2024-025   Introduced by: Town Manager Brian Howard 

May 13, 2024 

 

 

Additional Appropriation For Bucket Truck 

ORDERED: That the Town of Randolph appropriates the sum of Fifty Thousand Dollars 

($50,000), in addition to the $180,000 previously appropriated under Council Order 2023-045 

adopted by the Council on August 7, 2023, to pay costs of a Bucket Truck for the Department of 

Public Works, including the payment of all costs incidental and related thereto; and to meet this 

appropriation, the Treasurer, with the approval of the Town Manager, is authorized to borrow 

said amount under and pursuant to Chapter 44 of the General Laws, or pursuant to any other 

enabling authority, and to issue bonds or notes of the Town therefor. 

 

 

 


